
March 2022 

Dear Parents 

 

CLASS 1 – VISIT TO TREVASKIS FARM ON THURSDAY 31ST MARCH 

CLASS 2 – VISIT TO TREVASKIS FARM ON TUESDAY 5TH APRIL 

 

Classes 1 & 2 have made plans to spend a day at Trevaskis Farm. This will link in with our class topic for this 

term on growing.  We will learn how crops grow and how the fruit and vegetables are harvested. We will also 

take part in a Treasure Hunt so we will have an interesting day out! 

 

Please could the children come to school wearing their home clothes suitable 

for walking around the farm.  Wellies or old comfortable shoes would be best 

and a waterproof coat.  The children will require a packed lunch and drinks for 

the day.  If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch from the 

canteen, please order this via the Aspens website. 

 

We will travel to Trevaskis Farm in our school minibuses, leaving Penpol soon after registration.  We will be 

back for the usual end of school time. 

 

The contribution for this trip will be £4.50.  This will include a contribution towards the minibus expenses and 

our workshop, etc, at Trevaskis Farm.  This has been set up on ParentPay so please log on to complete the 

payment and to give permission for your child to participate. 

   

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A Aspden & Miss E Nidds 

Class Teachers 
 

 

 

 

 

 


